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07 September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 6 School Trip – The Holocaust Exhibition and Learning Centre  

 
We have some very exciting news! Mr Siddle, Miss Massa and Mr Clune are delighted to announce that Year 6 have the opportunity to 

visit The Holocaust Exhibition and Learning Centre.   

The centre have a travel subsidy scheme which allows free transport to and from the Centre, however there will be a cost of £13 per child, 

to cover the cost of the workshops provided by the learning centre.  

The trip will take place over three days. Please see below:  

- 6SM – Monday 25th September 

- 6OS – Tuesday 26th September  

- 6MC – Wednesday 27th September  

With our topic this Autumn being ‘World War II’, the children have an amazing opportunity to visit The Holocaust Exhibition and Learning 

Centre in Huddersfield (University Campus). The children will be provided with the opportunity to speak and listen to Holocaust survivors 

and refugees who came together in the spirit of friendship and mutual support to create ‘The Holocaust Survivors’ Friendship Association’. 

On the day, the children will participate in activities to support and solidify their understanding of World War 2 and develop key 

understanding through first-hand experiences. 

For the trip, please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch in a plastic disposable bag together with a drink in a plastic bottle as 

glass bottles are not permitted.  

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, please inform the school office ASAP to order a school packed lunch. Please note 

that you will still need to provide a drink.  

If your child suffers from travel sickness, or has any medical conditions that we need to be aware of, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher or the school office before the trip. Children will need to bring all relevant medications with them on the day in a clearly labelled 

bag. If your child has an inhaler in school, their class teacher will take this with them on the day.  

To ensure that the trip can go ahead, we kindly ask for your co-operation in paying the voluntary contribution before Wednesday 20th 

September via the My Child at School app.  

We fully appreciate the short notice of this trip, as it is taking part at the beginning of term. If any families are unable to make the payment 

before the required date, please contact Mrs Tintor or Mr Welsh to discuss further. We would love all children to have the opportunity to 

attend the trip to enhance their learning of the World War II topic and will do our very best to assist in any financial difficulties.  

 Please can we remind you that in the event of insufficient contributions received, the visit will have to be cancelled in line with 

the school policy.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

The Year 6 Team 

 

 


